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Hospice of the Red River Valley participates in the We Honor 
Veterans program that focuses on veteran-specific programs 
for end-of-life care. 

The program is a partnership between the National 
Hospice and Palliative Care Organization (NHPCO) and the 
Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) to empower hospice 
organizations to meet the unique needs of dying veterans and 
their families.

Honoring our nation’s veterans includes not only 
acknowledging their service and sacrifice, but also supporting 
them throughout their entire lives. Hospice of the Red River 
Valley has had the honor of providing care for thousands of 
veterans since our founding in 1981.

We Honor Veterans

“As we arise each morning, let us determine to 
respond with more love and kindness to whatever 
might come our way.”

– Thomas S. Monson
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